
Dear Participant, 

Thank you for agreeing to participate in our market research study. Your insights are invaluable 

to us. Below are some guidelines to help you during this process: 

Participation Guidelines 

• Please ensure you are in a quiet environment to avoid disturbances. 

• Be honest and provide as much detail as possible in your responses. 

• Your participation is completely voluntary, and you can withdraw at any time. 

Confidentiality Assurance 

Your responses will be kept confidential and used solely for research purposes. Personal 

information will not be shared with any third parties. 

Contact Information 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at: 

Email: research@company.com 

Phone: (123) 456-7890 

Thank You! 

We greatly appreciate your time and input in helping us enhance our services. 

Sincerely, 

The Market Research Team 


